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UPDATE:  ANNUAL CONFERENCE 

AND EXPO PLANS ............... 1 

 

 IAEM   8PROVIDING UPDATES ON YOUR PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION, 

SHARING REGIONAL NEWS. 

Happy Holidays, Region 8 – wishing you a great holiday season and a successful 

new year.    marty.shaub@ehs.utah.edu, Region 8 President 
   migavin@poudre-fire.org Region 8 Vice President 

IAEM Board Business 
Heading into 2012… 
The IAEM Executive Committee (the 
elected officers and one representative 
from the Regional Presidents) will be 
meeting in January with the 
Association’s staff to review the 
contract for the Association’s staff 
support.  The current contract has been 
in place since 2006 and is set to expire 
in 2012.  The Executive Committee is 
charged with benchmarking other 
association contracts for opportunities 
to improve our operations and with 
ensuring the very best outcome for the 
membership as served by the contract 
and the Association Staff.  Stay tuned. 

The IAEM Board still meets via teleconference, monthly.  Regional Presidents are 
provided an opportunity to submit information only items in advance. Those items 
are distributed in the agenda packet electronically the week before the meeting. 
Requests for Board action must be submitted by the Regional Presidents by the first 
of each month, or they will not be considered until the following month. This 
timeline makes it necessary for Regional member requests for action to be received 
by the Regional President prior to the first of the month. For our purposes this year, I 
would ask that you forward specific requests for IAEM Board action to Mike Gavin 
and I by the 25th day of the month so we might work to ensure they are appropriately 
placed on the Board Agenda in time. 

FYI, I was selected by the other 
Regional Presidents to represent them 
on the Executive Committee.   
  -Marty 
 
 
The conference schedule currently 
under discussion looks like this: 
 

 2012 – Orlando, FL 
 2013 – Reno, NV 
 2014 – TBD – will not be back 

in Las Vegas. 

 

 
 


